

HEVER PARISH COUNCIL

	Notice of conclusion of the audit

	Annual Return for the year ended 31st March 2023



Section 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014
Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015
 
	

	
1. The audit of accounts for the Council for the year ended 31 March 2023 has been concluded. 

2. The Annual Governance and Accountability Return is available for inspection by any local government elector of the area of the Council on application to: 

	
[bookmark: _GoBack]Rachael Turner, Clerk and Responsible Finance Officer, Hever Parish Council, PO Box 310, Hartfield, TN6 9FZ. Telephone 077849 12645 during office hours.

	
3. Copies will be provided to any local government elector on payment of £1.50 for each copy of the Annual Return.


	
Announcement made by: Rachael Turner, Clerk and Responsible Finance Officer


	
Date of announcement: 14th September 2023
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